THE GILDER LEHRMAN
INSTITUTE OfAMERICAN HISTORY

June 3, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to notify all interested parties that The Gilder Lehrman Institute of American
History, a 501(c)(3) non-profit public charity, is the sole source provider of all materials

located on its History Shop, an online store located at www.gilderlehrman.org/store.

No other organization offers these unique publications. Should you have any questions please

contact GLI at 646-366-9666 or publications@gilderlehrman.org

Sincerely,

Crang(TZ:é

Finance Officer
The Gilder Lehrman Institute of American History
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